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December 13, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF FINAL EXHIBIT LIST AND FILING DEADLINES 

(Cross Examination Exhibits, Opening Briefs, and Public Comment Exhibit due 

December 16, 2011; Reply Briefs due January 6, 2012) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, 

Inc., Docket UG-110723 

 

TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 

 

Attached to this Notice is a final list of each exhibit identified for admission into the 

record in this proceeding during or subsequent to the evidentiary hearing and stating the 

disposition of that exhibit (admitted, rejected, not offered, or withdrawn).  To the extent 

an exhibit’s disposition stated on this list differs from the disposition during the hearing, 

this exhibit list controls.   

 

As discussed at the close of the evidentiary hearing, parties may file opening briefs by 

Friday, December 16, 2011, and reply briefs by Friday, January 6, 2012.  Parties also 

must mark the cross-examination exhibits they offered for admission into the record with 

the appropriate exhibit numbers and file them by Friday, December 16, 2011.  Public 

Counsel and Commission Staff must compile, mark, and file Exhibit BE-1, consisting of 

all public comments the Commission has received in this docket, by Friday, December 

16, 2011, and that exhibit will be admitted into the record when it is filed. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That a party that sponsored cross-

examination exhibits that were offered for admission into the record during or after 

the evidentiary hearing must mark and file one hard copy and an electronic copy of 

those exhibits by Friday, December 16, 2011.  Public Counsel and Commission Staff 

must compile, mark, and file Exhibit BE-1 by December 16, 2011.  Parties may file 

opening briefs on Friday, December 16, 2011, and reply briefs by Friday, January 6, 

2012.   
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If you have any questions, please contact Gregory J. Kopta at 360-664-1355, or by e-mail 

at gkopta@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Administrative Law Judge 

mailto:gkopta@utc.wa.gov

